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August 12. 1964

OFFiCE OF
VICE PRESIDENT FOR BUSINESS AFFAIRS

ADMINiSTRATION BUIL.DING

Mr. Ward Ross
Managing Director
Wisconsin Alumni.Research Foundation
506 North Walnut Street
Madison. Wisconsin

Dear Mr. Ross:

Bill Young requested that I forward this latest

version of the Proposed Statement on Approval of Uni­

versity Patent Policies.

Very truly yours.

Reuben H. Lorenz
Asst. Vice President
and Business Manager
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